
From: Roseann Knechtel

mtownsend@townofgrandvallev.ca

Tracoy Atkin6on; sstone(Aeastoarafraya.ca; Nicole Martin; Denise Hnlmes; mark.earlvtatownofmono.com; Denyse

Morrissev; klandrv@orangeville.ca; Jennifer Willoughby

RE: OPP Detachment Boards - proposal

Thursday, August 5, 2021 11:23:40 AM

To:
Gcr

Subject:
Date:

Good Morning Meghan,

Please be advised that the following motion was passed at yesterday's Council meeting:

OPP Detachment Board Proposal

Moved by Cufaro and Seconded by Boxem

THAT Council receives the letter from the Town of Grand Valley;

AND THAT Council receives the motion of recommendation from
Mulmur's Police Services Board;

AND THAT Council express their support for the Town of Grand
Valley's proposal to the Office of the Solicitor General regarding the
Dufferin OPP Detachment Board Composition;

AND FURTHER THAT Council authorizes the Town of Grand Valley
to submit the proposal as presented on behalf of the Township of
Mulmur.

Nay
Councillor Boxem
Councillor Clark
Councillor Cufaro
Deputy Mayor Hawkins
Mayor Horner
CARRIED.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Have a great day,

Roseann Knechtel, BA, MMC I Deputy Clerk / Planning Coordinator

Township of Mutmur I 758070 2nd Line East I Mulmur, Ontario LgV 0G8

Phone 705-466-3341 ext. 223 | Fox 705-466-2922 | rknechtel@mulmur.ca

Join our email list to recelve important information and keep up to date on the latest Township news.

From: Jennifer Willoughby <jwiIlouqhby@shel >

Date: July 2-7,2021" at l-:07:56 PM EDT

To: Denyse Morrissey <dmorrissey@ shel burne.ca>, Ca rey Hol mes

Yea

Y
Y

Y



<cholmes@shelburne.ca>, Accounts Payable <accountspayable@shelburne.ca>, Fred

Simpson <fred.simpson@townofmono.com>, suestone@eastgarafraxa.ca, Nicole

Martin <nmartin(a)amaranth.ca>, ljenrse Holmes <dholmes(dmelancthontownship.ca>,

Tracey Atkinson <tatkinson@mulmur,ca>, Mark Early <mark.early@townofmono.com>,

Ka ren Landry <klandry@ora ngeville.ca>

Subject: RE: OPP Detachment Boards - proposal

Good Afternoon Meghan

The following resolution was passed at last night's Council meeting

Motion #7
Moved By Mayor Mills
Seconded By Councillor Benotto

THAT Council receives the letter from the Town of Grand Valley for
information;

AND THAT Council expresses their support for their proposal

CARRIED, Wade Mills

Thank You

Jennifer Willou g hby, Director of Legislative Services/Clerk
Phone: 519-925-2500 ext 223 I Fax: 519-925-6134 I iwilloughby@shelffi
Town of Shelburne | 203 Main Street East, Shelburne ON LgV 3K7
www.shelburne.ca

The Town of Shelburne is proactively taking measures to limit the spread of COVID-19. As

of July 2}th,2021Town Hall will be open to the public Tqesday to Thursday from 10 am to
2 pm.- Scheduled appointments are also available from Tuesday to Friday from 9_am to 4
pm upon request. We are encouraging everyone to continue to take advantage of digital
procelsses. The best way to reach staff is by email. You can pay your bills online by visiting
our webpage Paying My Bills.

Thank you and stay healthy!

Begi n forwarded message

From: Megha n Townsend <mtownsend @townofgra ndva I ley.ca>

Date: July 20,2021, at 5:06:l-5 PM EDT

To: Susan Stone <sstone @eastga rafraxa.ca>, N icole Ma rti n

<nmartin@amaranth.ca>, Denise Holmes

<dholmes@ melancthontownship.ca>, Tracey Atkinson

<tatkinson@ mulmur.ca>, "@"
<mark.early@townofmono.com>, Denyse Morrissey

<dmorrissey@shel burne.ca>, Karen La nd ry <kla nd ry@ ora ngevi lle.ca>



Subject: OPP Detachment Boards - proposal

Hello,

The Town of Grand Valley's Council would like to propose a formal, joint

response to the Solicitor General regarding OPP Detachment Board

composition for Dufferin County. To our knowledge, this has yet to be

completed.

Please see the attached proposal.

lf you know of any amendments that should be made to this PRIOR to it

going to your councils, please let all of us know and I can revise the

document and resend it to everyone.

lf no changes are requested, please let us all know what your councils say

and if there is consensus, I can fill in the response portalto the Solicitor

General.

Thank you,

This message (including attachments, if any) is intended to be confidential and solely for the

addressee. If you received this e-mail in error, please delete it and advise me immediately. E-

mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free and the sender does not

accept liability for errors or omissions.

N. Tlris ertrail originated from outside of the organization. Do not olicl< linl<c

open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the contents to be


